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P.O. Box 5955
St. John's, NL A1C 5X4
E-mail: tjohnson@odeaearle.ca

Dear Sirs:

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. -- 2016 Deferred Cost Recovery - Comments

Newfoundland Power has filed an application with the Board requesting approval of deferred cost
recovery for 2016 and to file its next general rate application with a 2017 test year. The schedule
for the hearing of this application does not permit for an order of the Board to be issued before
June 1, 2015. Newfoundland Power has requested direction from the Board with respect to the
filing requirement of June 1, 2015 for its next general rate application. The Board requests
comments on changing the required filing date of Newfoundland Power's 2016 general rate
application to October 16, 2015. Comments should be submitted to the Board by Wednesday,
May 13, 2015.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,
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Sara Kean
Assistant Board Secretary
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Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes
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